
 

 

Mirboo North Ready for Refresh 
 
Community members in Mirboo North have the opportunity to review the refreshed Mirboo North 

Structure Plan that identifies options to accommodate future growth in Mirboo North and in 

particular the town centre.  

 

The new plan proposes some changes to planning policy and controls for land use, building and 

landscape, access and transport and open space.  

 

The existing structure plan required a review to respond to changes that have taken place since 

the last plan was prepared and to assist with future decision making. 

 

Individuals wishing to have their say can attend the community meeting or visit the information 

stall over the coming weeks: 

 

Information Stall 

Mirboo North Market, Baromi Park 

Saturday 26 November, 9.00 to 11.00am 

 

Community Meeting 

Mirboo North Hall 

Thursday 8 December, 5.00 to 7.00pm 

 

Plans will be available to view at both sessions and the Mirboo North Library and Council’s 

website www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/MNRefresh during the consultation period from the 21 

November to the 16 December 2016. 

 

Residents also have the opportunity to have their say by completing a quick survey at 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/MNRefresh.  

 

All community feedback received will be used to refine the final structure plan. The final plan will 

be presented to Council in early 2017. 
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